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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant 

strength of the school. This is a GOOD school.’ 

(OFSTED 2019) 

 
Thursday 25th January 2024 

‘Trip to China’ 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In the ‘Big Wide World’ topic this half term we are learning all about China. As part of this learning, we 
have planned a ‘trip to China’, with the aeroplane due to depart from the school hall on Tuesday 6th 
February. During the day we will be boarding the plane, taking off and when arriving at our destination 
enjoying a spot of sight-seeing.  
 
Your child will need to bring a small suitcase or bag, containing some holiday items. We ask for a 
maximum of 4 items they would choose to take on holiday, for example, sun cream, sunglasses, a hat, a 
guide book etc. During the day, children will have the chance to talk about the items they have packed. 
 
As part of our fun-filled China experience day, we have organised for the children to take part in a 
Chinese dance workshop led by a professional company. In conforming with the Governors' Policy on 
Charges for School Activities we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.80 per child. (Children in 
receipt of Pupil Premium will be funded).*  
 
We hope you will be able to make a donation although no child will be excluded if he/she is unable to 
make a contribution. However, the school reserves the right to cancel the activity if money is insufficient 
to cover costs. Please make payment and/or give permission on School Money by Thursday 1st February. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to come and see us if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards, 
   
Reception Team  
 
 
 
* To find out if you’re eligble for Pupil Premium Funding, please visit 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals  
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